
 
                                              ESSEX TREE COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 4/6/2022 
 
 
In attendance: Augie Pampel, Susan Malan, John Malloy, Phyllis O’Neil 
  
Augie Pampel called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. 
  
Approval of Minutes: 
 
Minutes approved 
 
Treasurer’s Financial Report 
 
Augie Pampel submitted a treasures report that shows $8432.97 in the Sinking Fund 
and $1,800 in the general fund. Same as previous month. 
 
Discussion: 
  
None 
 
Correspondence: 
 
No correspondence.  
 
Old Business: 
 
A.Pampel indicated that all trees for our 2022 planting sites are being sourced or have 
been planted. Fred Weber is still looking for a Pink Chestnut. All other trees on the 2022 
list are being planted.  
 
A. Pampel has met with our calligrapher and the work is being processed for a 
continuation of updates to the Trees Given to the Town of Essex plaques.   
 
A. Pampel told the Committee that the Swamp White Oak in Grove Street Park is a 
memorial tree for Mike Long, who had chaired the Essex Sustainability Committee for 
many months.  
 
A. Pampel also talked about the possibility of planting a Black Willow in the Bushnell 
Park to replace one that was removed recently. More to follow on this tree location. 
 
A. Pampel told the committee about the program held at EES to celebrate Arbor Day 
that he attended. A beautiful Red Sunset Maple was planted near the children’s play 
area. The cost will be split between the ELT (Essex Land Trust) and the ETC. 
 



 
The meeting adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Augie Pampel 
Essex Tree Warden 
Essex Tree Committee Chairman 
Mobile 860.388.7209 
email augiepampel@att.net 


